
“Are Those Your Words?” 
The Sensit ivity of and Solutions to Plagiar ism 

 
A NYS TESOL NYC Region SALON 

 
January 18,  2012 
7:00pm – 9:00pm 

 Upper West S ide of  Manhattan  
 

Salons are a NYS TESOL membership benefit! 
There is only a small fee of $5.00 to cover the refreshment costs.   

Not a penny more!   
Please pay in cash when you arrive. 

 
 
Happy New Year!  It seems like the perfect time to address the age-old issue of 
plagiarism which still makes the news and challenges us as educators! 
 
The Salon will be facilitated by the NYC Region Co-Chairs Elaine Roberts and 
Tamara Kirson and will take place in a private home.  
 
As promised, the Salon will be laid-back, kick-off-your-shoes, meet, learn, drink 
wine, eat cheese and feel happy to be part of NYS TESOL! 
 
To keep the Salons intimate,  there  i s room for a l imited number of 
part icipants,  members-only.   If  you need to  renew your membership 
or wish to join NYS TESOL,  now’s the t ime!  Here’s  the l ink to make 
i t  easy  to do: 
http://www.nystesol.org/membership/applicat ionform.html 
 
Please understand that the sooner you RSVP, the greater the likelihood there will be 
space.  If you cannot attend this Salon, there will be others ahead.   
 

For the January 18 Salon 
RSVP the fir st  moment you can!  

tamara.kirson@verizon.net  
When you RSVP, we will provide directions. 

 



Please  bring your  interest ,  enthusiasm, part icipation,  
and samples of  student plagiarism, i f  you wish. 

 


